
From: Melissa Gaffaney
To: City Council
Subject: Benedettis Car Wash proposal
Date: Tuesday, January 05, 2021 2:27:10 PM

Good afternoon
I wanted to write to encourage a yes vote on the car wash Benedettis is trying to open in Sebastopol.  The nearest
decent car wash is in Santa Rosa.  This would be a welcome addition to the community and keep needed money’s
here as well
Thank you
Melissa Gaffaney
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